
 
Sacred Heart Tisbury & All Saints Wardour Castle 

Trellis House, Station Road, Tisbury    
Father Robert Miller  01747 870228   
tisburyparish@cliftondiocese.com 

website: https://salisburycatholics.org/tisbury-parish  
   For Masses, please use hand sanitiser, wear a mask (optional).  

 PRAYERS:  Our prayers are asked variously for Pat Elwood, Jo Richards, Frances 

Ormerod, Joan Farquharson, Bernard Morgan, Anita Watson, Sheila Whatley -   for 

their families and their doctors.    Alastair Campbell, Monica Freeman RIP   

May their souls and the souls of all the faithful rest in peace AMEN. 

 19 TWENTY FIFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME   Year B, Psalms 1 

   Diocesan prayer league:  Salisbury Parishes  

 Sacred Heart:  9 a.m. and 6 p.m. (Exposition 5.30 p.m.) 

 All Saints’ Wardour: 11 a.m.   Mass  

20 Monday   Memorial of Sts Andrew Kim Tae-gon, Priest,  

   Paul Chong Ha-sang and Companions, Martyrs  

  Sacred Heart: MP 8.45 a.m., Mass 9.00 a.m. 

     Rosary after Mass 

21 Tuesday  FEAST OF ST MATTHEW, APOSTLE AND EVANGELIST 

   All Saints, Wardour: 9.30 a.m. 

22 Wednesday   Weekday in Ordinary Time   

  Sacred Heart: MP 8.45 a.m., Mass 9.00 a.m. 

23 Thursday   Memorial of St Pius of Pietrelcina, Priest 

   No Mass 

24 Friday  Memorial of Our Lady of Walsingham 

  Sacred Heart: EP 5.45 p.m., Mass 6.00 p.m. 

25 Saturday Weekday in Ordinary Time 

   Sacred Heart: MP 8.45 a.m., Mass 9.00 a.m.  

  Confessions after Mass and other times, by appointment 

26 TWENTY SIXTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME   Year B, Psalms 2 

 Diocesan prayer league:  St Dunstan, Somerton, St Joseph, Langport,  

     Holy Ghost Yeovil with South Petherton 

Parish News:   

Saturday 18th September, Moore family Christening, 11.30 a.m., Sacred Heart  

From Father Robert: There is a rota for offers of transport for people to sign 

in each of our church porches. Ideally it is for people to indicate a slot where 

they wd be available if required.   

STELLA MARIS (AoS) KNITTING GROUP - Hats, balaclavas, scarves, gloves for 
seafarers: Wednesday 29th September 2-3.45 p.m. Parish Room or courtyard. 
All welcome. Do come and join us. 

mailto:tisburyparish@cliftondiocese.com
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Please volunteer for the Social Group which meets occasionally to help with 
events such as the very successful Harvest Supper and Quiz night.  
Also- parishioners to join the coffee rota for after 9 a.m. Mass at Sacred Heart 
on Sundays. Speak to Jenny Malone-Lee jennymcglynn90@hotmail.com   

Bishop Declan has requested that parishes think about their history. During  
September to December we hope to prepare our story and in January join a 
Deanery Day to share this.Those interested in leading and/or developing this 
further, please speak to Father Robert or email. 

DATE FOR THE DIARY. Harvest Supper and QUIZ night on 22nd October. As 
usual, people are asked to provide a savoury or sweet dish, if possible. There 
will be the usual quiz and the evening starts at 7pm. There will be a sheet of 
paper up in the church porch at Sacred Heart for people to sign.  

Service of Word and Communion for the LGBT+ community, family & friends 

to be held at St Nicholas of Tolentino church on 19 September at 3.00pm. 

Help refugees: Looked after children service providers such as foster carers 

are now also wanted by Wiltshire Council, in addition to those able to teach 

English to speakers of other languages and those able to offer employment.  

For the folk among us that can’t offer any of these, there is a request for 

electrical goods such as TVs, mobile phones etc.  Here’s the link, in case you 

know anyone interested:  https://www.help-refugees-uk.service.gov.uk/next 

From Clifton Diocese:  On Saturday 25 September for catechists as well as 

those involved in parish formation and evangelisation, David Wells and Ingrid 

La Trobe will help us to reflect on the role of parents in catechesis and give 

catechists the confidence to enable them to be the first teachers of their 

children’s faith. St. John the Baptist parish centre, Trowbridge, at 11am to 

4pm. Refreshments from 10.30am, please bring a packed lunch. Register at: 

adult.education@cliftondiocese.com. 

Starting School? If you have a child born between 1 September 2017 and 31 
August 2018, then now is the time to apply for a place at a Catholic primary 
school in the Diocese. You need to complete an application form (online or on 
paper), available from the school admissions team of Wiltshire Council, for 
admission during the 2022-23 school year. If your child has been baptised, and 
you are applying for Wardour Catholic Primary School, please provide a copy 
of the baptism certificate to the school. Closing date: 15 January 2022.  
Wardour School is a good choice for parishioners: the school was awarded a 
Good Ofsted report just before the Covid lockdown, has an excellent Head 
teacher in Emma Dixon, who is ably supported by a loyal and committed staff.  
The school has very good facilities and lovely grounds. Please call the school 
to arrange a visit - 01747 870537.  
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